
MEETING OF THE CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

3:15 PM, March 11, 2021 

Zoom 

 
Sara Mathew called meeting to order at 3:15 PM.  

 

Voting Members in Attendance: Daniel Bakewell, Cheryl Bristol, Haining Chen, John Claybon, Abbie 

Figueroa, Joyce Geb, Dawn Ladiski, Stephanie Miller, Jeff Provine, Ann Raia, Markus Smith, Courtney 

Vahlberg, Amanda Williams-Mize, Tamala Zolicoffer. 

 

Absent Voting Members: Vince Bridges 

 

Non-voting Members in Attendance: Sonya Gore, Makenna Green Garrison, Sara Mathew 

 

Absent Ex-Officio Members:   

 

Others in Attendance: Thomas Harrison, Don Russell, Julie Corff, John Helton. 

 

Approval of Minutes: The minutes from February 25, 2021 were approved unanimously. John Claybon 

made a motion to approve, and Joyce Geb seconded the motion. 

 

General Education Update: None 

 

Non-Substantive Changes: None 

 

Proposal from Division of Arts, English, and Humanities  
Course Modification TA 2113- Stagecraft Presented by Don Russell 

Change From: TA-1103 Introduction to Theatre  

             To: Prerequisite of “ENGL 0203, adequate placement score, or by meeting determined placement  

                    measures”  

 
The change is being made as the material covered in TA-1103 Introduction to Theatre has no substantial 

impact on the curriculum for TA-2113 Stagecraft. The current prerequisite limits the number of students 

able to register for TA-2113 Stagecraft without justification. 

 

Motion to accept made by Abbie Figueroa and seconded by Jeff Provine. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Proposal from Division of Business and Information Technology 

Course Modification CAT 2123- Digital Fabrication Presented by John Helton. 
Change From: MATH 0203 or adequate math placement; CAT 1214 or CAT 1253 or CAT 2543.  

              To: MATH 0203 or adequate math placement  

 

Deletion of CAT prerequisites will allow more students access to various 3D modeling tools and 

fabrication equipment driving interest in the CAD program. Many students who come into the program 

having some exposure to CAD at high schools or at work and so this background would help them be 

successful in the CAT 2123 even with the removal of the current pre-requisites.  

 

Motion to accept made by Courtney Vahlberg and seconded by Dawn Ladiski. Motion passed 

unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 3.25P.M. 


